
Hollingbourne 

Primary School 

‚A learning community- developing hearts and minds‛ 
 

Keep up to date with news on our website and Twitter! 
 

Class Hollingbourne Heroes 

 

Cherry Class: Eli- Aspiration 

Beech Class:  William S- Collaboration   

Pine Class:  Emmy- Aspiration   

Oak Class: Ben-Resilience and Aspiration 

Attendance 

Our attendance so far is:  

96.8% 

Please call the office with an 

explanation for absence as 

soon as possible to avoid an 

unauthorised absence being 

recorded.  

Many thanks 

9
th
 March 2018 Hollingbourne News… 

Welcome back after the snow!  

I appreciate that last week was an incredibly difficult week for all.  I can 

only apologise that we were unable to open the school. I am sure you 

agree that this was an unprecedented amount of snow in recent times 

and the decision to close the school was not taken lightly. Thank you all 

for your understanding.  

The children have been very excited to talk about their time in the 

snow. It sounds like they have made the most of the opportunity which 

is fantastic to hear! 

This week we welcomed Mrs Street who is our new lunchtime 

supervisor. Mrs Street has been getting to know all the children over 

the past few days.  

Some cancelled events last week have been rearranged. You will now 

need to refer to our school website under the ‘News and Events’ tab for 

these dates as this will be regularly updated.  

Please keep up to date with news on our Twitter page.  You will find 

photos showing what the children have been up to during the week! 

Enjoy Mothering Sunday.  

 

  

Child Voice 

‚I really like having the 

equipment out to play at 

lunchtime. We haven’t done 

that before.‛ 

We have played some really 

good games haven’t we! 

 

Parent Voice 

‚Can the children not go on 

the field?‛ 

Currently we are allowing the 

grass to recover so that the 

field is in better condition. We 

will be able to use the camp 

areas soon!! 

Dates for your diary 

 

Don’t forget the parent forum date 

is:  Weds 21
st
 March at 2.30. 

 

Parents evening: Weds 18
th
 April 

3.45 onwards 

 

Easter service date 19
th
 March 

TBC 

Please now look at the 

school website calendar 

for further event dates! 

Thank you! 

Readers of the week 

Cherry Class: Isabella 

Beech Class: Hermione  

Pine Class: Lucy 

Oak Class: Eddy  


